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Amy Hill

Subject: FW: 21/01773/COMPLY: Dalarna

From: Marie Steele  
Sent: 29 May 2021 11:04 
To: Amy Hill  
Subject: Re: 21/01773/COMPLY: Dalarna 
 

Dear Amy - this is to confirm the information you have for the roof tiles and the Cotswold Stone in your email is correct and we look forward to receiving 
confirmation that we can go ahead and use them for our build. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Marie Daniell 
 
On Fri, May 28, 2021 at 5:38 PM Amy Hill <Amy.Hill@cotswold.gov.uk> wrote: 

Good afternoon,  

  

I spoke to Keith earlier and he confirmed the following: 

-        The tiles would be Redland plain concrete tiles  (https://www.roofingoutlet.co.uk/products/redland-concrete-plain-tile-cotswold)  

-        The stones are from the same quarry (Cutsdean) and multiple were provided to give an indication of the natural differences with the stone (they are effectively a group sample – so the compliance application is to approve them all) 

  

If you can email me to confirm the above is correct (for the purposes of the planning file) I will aim to do the processing side first thing next week.  

  

From the photograph, and given the location of the quarry, I consider the stones will be fine – I therefore do not consider there will be much to be gained by my visiting the site again (and the delay this would cause). 

  

Kind regards 

  

Amy Hill 

   


